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Hello, please vote NO on SB 238A.  

 

This bill is badly written, and any expansion of law enforcement drone operation puts 

the public at risk of extreme and unconstitutional invasions of privacy. Drone use, like 

all surveillance, should require a judge's approval for law enforcement to use. This is 

a poorly written bill.  

 

Please advocate for our privacy rights and reject SB 238A. 

 

Thank you.  


